
Stewartville Generating Station
is celebrating 75 years
To celebrate, Ontario Power Generation is hosting tours of Stewartville 
Generating Station on Saturday, September 16, 2023. 

Pre-registration is required. Visit www.opg.com/eastern to register. 

Please note that space is limited and not 
guaranteed. In the event of inclement weather,  
the event may be cancelled. Early registration  
is encouraged.


